Meeting Minutes 
Colorado QRP Club 
Saturday, December 9, 2023.

The QRP Club meeting was held via the club’s Zoom page at 11:00 am.

Due to the absence of the QRP Club president, ABØCD, Dick, Roger (WBØJNR) called the meeting to order at 11:07 am.  A list of attendees can be found at the bottom of these minutes.  

The first order of business was annual elections.  Roger indicated that the current slate of officers was willing to serve another year.  Roger called for nominations for any of the four elected offices, president, vice president, treasurer, and secretary.  No nominations were forthcoming.  The current slate of officers were unanimously elected.  These are:

ABØCD, Dick Schneider, President

NØCOT, Jim Moravec, Vice President

WBØJNR, Roger Wendell, Treasurer

NO2D, Peter Inskeep, Secretary

Following elections Roger gave the Treasurer’s Report.  The current balance in the club treasury is $2,509.83.  Roger said that a significant boost to the treasury was given by KGØPP, Jim Pope, who donated a lot of gear to the club due to his move to Texas.  That gear was turned into cash at the Denver Radio Club hamfest by KIØRB, Vince, and his table mates.

As there have not been any meetings in quite some time, there was no secretary’s report.

The next meeting of the CQC Club will be on Saturday, June 22, 2024, during the club’s annual Field Day Emergency exercise, being held at the Start Haven Observatory in Strasburg, Colorado (the home of our Vice President, Jim Moravec).
The meeting was adjourned at 11:19 am.  

Following the meeting the Zoom session continued until shortly after 12 noon with show-and-tell and various technical discussions.

Attendees:

M1ELK; Mike 

WBØJNR; Roger

KC5YCO; Corey

NØHIO; Dave

KEØZAR; Dan
KC9IH; Casey

NO2D; Peter

